
Meet the Team 

Katie Doyle- Katie is a fourth year Mechanical Engineering Technology 

student and is pursuing minors in both Electrical Engineering Technology and 

Theatre. With technical experience in the theatrical and entertainment 

industries, she hopes to continue combining the best of engineering and art. She 

has worked as the Technical Director at Maples Repertory Theatre in Macon, 

Missouri this past summer and at the University of Maine Summer Music 

Theatre Festival in 2011. She currently works as a Technical Supervisor at the 

Collins Center for the Arts and the Scenic Shop for the theatre department. In 

her spare time she enjoys exploring New York City, sailing, and taking apart power tools. 

 

 

John Vicenzi- John is currently a senior at the University of Maine in 

the Mechanical Engineering Technology department. Born in Portland 

Maine, John grew up and attend school at Yarmouth High school. This 

past summer John worked as an engineering intern at Geiger in 

Lewiston, Maine where he worked on projects such as improving 

manufacturing processes, programming a system of conveyor belts, and 

modifying existing machines to produce a new product. When he is not 

in class John can be found either playing ultimate frisbee or rock 

climbing at the campus gym. 

 

 

Jonathan Harwood- Jon is a fourth year Mechanical Engineering Technology 

student at the University of Maine. His technical experience includes the use of 

CAD (computer aided design) and programs such as SolidEdge and SolidWorks. 

This past summer Jonathan was an intern at an ITAR compliant facility 

producing process's with the lead manufacturing engineer to increase 

production. Eventually, he hopes to obtain a job in either the Defense or 

amusement industries. Outside of the classroom, Jonathan is a member of the 

American Coaster Enthusiasts (ACE), a nationwide club that travels to various 

amusement parks around the country. He also enjoys playing sports such as 

hockey, tennis, and frisbee. 
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Aaron Feldmus- Aaron is a senior in the Mechanical Engineering 

Technology program at the University of Maine. He is a nontraditional 

student. After working as a manager of a hardware store for 14 years, Aaron 

decided to return to college to get his degree. The proud father of three girls 

Aaron is an avid motorcyclist, and enjoys many outdoor activities as well as 

spending time with family. His middle daughter Chelsey is an art student, 

also attending school at UMaine. 

 

 

 

Jacob Pulsifer- Jake is a fourth year Mechanical Engineering      

Technology student at the University of Maine. Jake is from Saco, 

Maine where he attended Thornton Academy. While there, Jake 

participated in varsity football. He worked at the Saco Hannaford 

over the summer as a merchandiser, where Jake was in charge of 

ordering the DSD products such as liquor and Ice Cream. He was 

also in charge of setting up store displays. Jake has experience with 

CAD programs including Solid Edge and Solid Works. When Jake graduates this spring he is 

interested in pursuing a career within the field of engineering, specifically in automotive. His 

family has long been intertwined with the car business, including his late uncle Jolly John. In 

Jake's spare time he enjoys playing competitive sports such as, football and basketball and enjoys 

the casual game of golf. 
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